
 

 

 

 

 

PHILOPTOCHOS NEWS  
 

No Bake Cake Sale / Hellenic College / Holy Cross  

For over 80 years, NaƟonal Philoptochos has supported Hellenic College and Holy 
Cross School of Theology by providing scholarships to students and seminarians. On 

Sunday, September 14, TransfiguraƟon Philoptochos will collect donaƟons aŌer 
liturgy. ContribuƟons are greatly appreciated. Thanks to chairladies Connie, Clara, 

and Freda Gkolias.  

 

Basil Needed  

The ElevaƟon of the Cross will be observed on Sunday, September 14. Parishioners 
are kindly asked to bring basil to church either that morning or during the week, 
please make sure it is placed in water. The basil offerings will be arranged by our 

GOYA students to prepare the tray that will be used by Father Gregory.  

 

Christmas Tea MeeƟng  

Do you have a passion for planning social events? Do you enjoy graphic art design, 
decoraƟng for the holidays, good food and great company? Are you interested in 
contribuƟng to a posiƟve community atmosphere? Then join us on Wednesday 

September 11 at 6:30pm in the Philoptochos Room to aƩend our planning meeƟng 
for the annual Christmas Benefit Tea. Our largest fundraising event of the year is 
scheduled for Sunday, December 7, 2025. Much work is needed to make this a 
success, come and see the many ways you can parƟcipate! For any quesƟons, 

please contact Nancy Lane at dclane7@verizon.net 


